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 November 21, 2017 

 

The Honorable Patricia A. Schabo, Attorney Examiner 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

180 East Broad Street, 12
th

 Floor 

Columbus, OH  43215 

Re: Case No. 17-1278-TR-CVF, 

 In re Michael W. Murton 

Dear Honorable Patricia Schabo: 

 On November 1, 2017, the undersigned counsel for the Staff of the Public Utilities 

Commission of Ohio filed a Settlement Agreement in the above-captioned case that was 

executed by the Respondent , Mr. Murton, and counsel for Staff (collectively, the 

“Parties”).  The Parties recently discovered that they made an inadvertent error in the 

Settlement Agreement concerning their recommended total civil forfeiture of $250.00 for 

the Group 0 and 2 violations.  In this supplemental letter, the Parties want to correct the 

Settlement Agreement as to the amount the Parties had intended to recommend for the 

total civil forfeiture for the Group 0 and 2 violations.  Accordingly, the Parties 

recommend that the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio adopt $150.00 as the total civil 

forfeiture to be paid by the Respondent for the Group 0 and 2 violations in the Settlement 

Agreement instead of $250.00.      

Respectfully submitted,  

/s/ John H. Jones 

John H. Jones 

Assistant Section Chief 

Public Utilities Section 

30 E. Broad St., 16
th

 Floor 

Columbus, OH 43215 

614.466.4395 (telephone) 

866.524.1223 (fax) 

john.jones@ohioattorneygeneral.gov 

 

On behalf of the Staff of the Public 

Utilities Commission of Ohio 

JHJ/klk 

cc: Parties of Record  
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